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August 27, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
During a regularly scheduled School Board meeting last evening, the Bristol Borough School 
District Board of Directors voted to accept the proposed Health and Safety Plan. The entire 
Health and Safety Plan is posted on our website under the COVID -19 Virus Info banner.  
 
The Health and Safety Plan is based on the most updated guidance from the Bucks County 
Department of Health, the Pennsylvania Department of Health, and the Centers for Disease 
Control. Based on the aggregate of this guidance, the current transmission level in the county, 
and the call for layered mitigation efforts, the current Health and Safety Plan includes the 
requirement for all individuals entering district buildings to wear a mask. The Health and Safety 
Plan will be reviewed monthly and will be adjusted as conditions and recommendations change. 
Our overarching goal is to keep everyone safe and to continue uninterrupted in person 
instruction for students.  
 
As discussed in the Community Letter posted on June 29, 2021, there will be two options for 
instruction during the 2021-2022 school year. The first option is a fully live traditional school 
model. Under this model, students will come to school on a regular schedule and participate in 
live instruction with their teachers and peers. All guidelines outlined in the Health and Safety 
Plan will be followed. The second model is a fully virtual asynchronous program through Bridges 
Online Learning. These options are separate and distinct from one another. Students who are 
enrolled in the fully virtual option will not attend live classes with their peers. They will 
however, be working toward grade level credit and a Bristol Borough School District Diploma. If 
you are interested in the Bridges option, please contact the office in your child’s school for 
more information.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support. We look forward to seeing all of our students on 
September 8th! 
 
Thank you,  

Rose Minniti 
Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 

  David Truelove, Esq.
              Solicitor 

Christopher McHugh 
  Business Manager 

http://www.bbsd.org/coronavirus.asp

